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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 4:36 PM

To: Madison, Gloria M. (JAC); Copeland, Morris (JAC)

Cc: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Subject: INQ 12-191 Copeland

Ms. Madison,

As we discussed today, nothing in the ethics code prohibits Director Copeland from attending a cocktail
party at the invitation of Catholic Hospice to learn more about Camp Erina bereavement program for
children who have experienced the death of someone close to them.

Among its many services, the Juvenile Services Department (JSD) may have occasion to recommend
bereavement counseling to at-risk youth and youth involved with the Juvenile Justice System.

In its efforts to influence an official action by Director Copeland, however, state law prohibits lobbyists
from giving gifts to the Director in excess of $100 per year.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

VICTORIA FRIGO, STAFF ATTORNEY
Phone: 305 350-0601
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.

From: Madison, Gloria M. (JAC)
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 4:22 PM
To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)
Cc: Copeland, Morris (JAC)
Subject: Invitation from Catholic Hospice - Cocktail Party November 8, 2012

The following is being sent on behalf of Director Morris Copeland.

Good Afternoon Ms. Sanchez,

Director Copeland was invited by the Catholic Hospice to attend a cocktail party for the unveiling of the
Camp Erin Program. The event is being held on Thursday, November 8, 2012. Please advise if there is any
conflict with Director Copeland’s attendance at the aforementioned event.
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Thank you.

Gloria M. Madison, Senior Executive Secretary
Miami-Dade County Juvenile Services Department
Office of the Director

275 N.W. 2nd Street, 2nd Floor, Miami, Florida 33128

305-755-6202 Phone 305-755-6146 Fax

www.miamidade.gov/jsd/

"Delivering Excellence Every Day"

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public
records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.
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